

Gerard Farrell, MD

NLMA Strategic Planning Member Input Invite

Dear Colleagues:

The Board of Directors is currently in the process of developing a strategic plan that will guide the work of the NLMA over the next three (3) years and provide greater clarity and focus. As part of the planning process, several research activities are being initiated to ensure the resultant strategic plan reflects the priorities of the membership, including online discussion sessions with interested members.

These online discussion sessions will occur before May 30, 2024, will be no more than 75 minutes in duration, and will take place in the evening.

If you would like to participate in or learn more about these discussion sessions, please contact Jean Cook at jcook@nlma.nl.ca.

Thanks in advance for your consideration and participation.

Sincerely,

Gerard Farrell President

Duard Zamel

Newfoundland & Labrador Medical Association 164 MacDonald Dr. St. John's, NL A1A 4B3 (709) 726-7424 Or 1-800-563-2003 Fax: (709) 726-7525 www.nlma.nl.ca president@nlma.nl.ca